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Mail-in voting is a valuable tool to enable seniors, the disabled, those who cannot get 

off of work, and more to exercise their democratic rights. There is no evidence to 

suggest that voter fraud is a serious issue in this state (or any other state in the U.S. 

for that matter). Forcing people back into in person voting is thinly veiled voter 

suppression.  


